

Catholic Physicians Guild of Dallas September Newsletter



Thanks for a successful conference!

We are in gratitude to all who participated in our Do No Harm Conference, "Preparing for End of Life: Medical, Legal, and Ethical Challenges." Thanks to all our wonderful speakers who imparted great wisdom for us: Sister Suzanne Gross, FSE who discussed palliative care and the importance of turning to God's graces in suffering; Fr. Thad Pacholczyk, PhD who discussed proportionate vs. disproportionate care and artificial nutrition; Ellen Dorn, Esq who discussed legal advance directives and medical power of attorney for Catholics; Greg Schleppenbach who discussed national trends of assisted suicide; Roy Heyne, MD who discussed medical

"extrascientific" biases physicians use in resuscitation; and Catherine Nolan, PhD who discussed the difficulty in determination of death in organ donation.





We had a great turnout and are thankful for the wide range of those who attended: lawyers, physicians, nurses, counsellors, medical students, college students, teachers, etc. We filled the room to capacity and apologize we could not accommodate everyone who wanted to go. We look forward to putting on the next Do No Harm conference in the near future.



Annual White Mass for Healthcare Professionals

October 28, 2017 5:00 pm









The Catholic Physicians Guild of Dallas invites you to the annual White Mass for Healthcare Professionals at the Cathedral Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe.

Annual White Mass for Healthcare Professionals October 28th

You can now RSVP for the Annual White Mass this October 28th. We are excited that Bishop Kelly will again be able to celebrate the Mass with us. Fr. Joshua Whitman of St. Rita Catholic Church will be providing a reflection for us in the Gran Salon to follow. Please invite all who are involved in healthcare in any capacity - this is not limited to physicians. And please wear your White Coat to the Mass. We are hoping that Bishop Kelly will be granting us a blessing for those who attend. Please RSVP on our website in the "Upcoming Events" section.

PLEASE JOIN CARDINAL RAYMOND BURKE

AT THE 2017

FATIMA Centennial Summit

Heavenly Solution to Our Modern Day Crisis

Fatima Centennial Summit October 6

A Fatima Centennial Summit Conference will be held October 6-7. The first day will be in St. Monica's and the second day will be held in the Irving Convention Center. Speakers will include Karl Keating (Founder of Catholic Answers), Fr. Andrew Apostoli (a founding member of the Franciscan Friars of the Renewal), Fr. John Trigilio (Host of Web of Faith on EWTN), David Carolo (Executive Director of the World Apostolate of Fatima, USA), John-Henry Westen (co-founder of Life Site News), and Cardinal Burke. There will be Mass, First Saturday Devotion, a sneak peak of a new Fatima movie, and viewing of the Miraculous International Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady of Fatima. For more information, click here.

Diocese in Need of Medical Missionaries

The Diocese of Dallas is in need of Medical Missionaries to travel with a Young Adult group to Nicaragua. The team is helping build a medical clinic in Nicaragua. If interested, please email us at cathmeddallas@gmail.com

"I ask you to remember in prayer the victims and those affected by the hurricane, which in these days has battered the Caribbean, in a particular way Puerto Rico"- *Pope Francis*





Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Catholic Physicians Guild of Dallas · 2207 Pecan Grove · DALLAS, TX 75228 · USA

